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Northern States Power Company /\ ({‘ ”r'\
ATTN: Mr. Dennis E. Gilberts ( {7 f),

Senior Vice President —
Power Supply . O(‘Tl
414 Nicollet Mall 8 s ";g;;:,; .
Minneapolis, MN 55401 *, -

Gent lemen:

! d >
Enclosed you will find a copy of the FEMA Region V post-exercise evaluation
of off-site agencies for a recent exercise that occurred near your plant.
This report is submitted for your information only and should be viewed as
an initial indicator of the state of off-site preparedness. The final
findings have not been received from FEMA at this point in time.

If you have any questicns on this subject, please contact Mr. William ixelson
{312-932-2535) of my staff.

Sincerely,

(//z <méjf’

Hind Blrector
Division of Emergency Preparedness
and Operational Support

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/encl:
F. P. Tierney, Jr.,
Plant Manager
DMB/Document Control Disk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RI(I
John W. Ferman, Ph.D. e,"‘
v

Nuclear Engineer, MZCA
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